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• BOTHER has continued to enter into dialogue with local landowners. 

• BOTHER held two public meetings, on the 22nd and 24th May, to update local residents on its 

project to provide a walk/cycleway between Botus Fleming parish and Carkeel.  

Combined minutes of the meetings: 

➢ As well as members of BOTHER and BFPC, councillors from Landulph, St Mellion and Saltash 

were in attendance. These neighbouring areas all offered their support. 

➢ An overview of BOTHER activity over the last one and a half years was provided, together 

with an indication of what the next steps will involve. Attendees were given the opportunity 

to ask questions and make comments.  

➢ It was agreed that the most difficult part of any agreed route would probably be the 

north/east to south/west crossing point over a main road such as the A388. One proposal 

which seemed to receive general approval was that the project might be more manageable 

if it was broken down into different stages, for example a path from Hatt to Roods Corner, a 

path inside Treledan, and then the link between these two stretches. The Saltash councillor 

mentioned the Carkeel traffic-calming enquiry which Cormac is currently working on, and 

agreed to keep BFPC informed about any upcoming public consultation. 

➢ BFPC chair offered to set up a meeting with Patrick James, the case officer for the next phase 

of Treledan. 

➢ Some residents had been unable to download the Sustrans report using the link provided by 

BOTHER, and it was agreed to ask BFPC to download and publish this on their website. In 

addition, a fresh link was posted on the local Facebook page, which would last for a week. 


